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April and May 
 
April 24 Full Meeting Berry’s 

  Kelly Lippus Huron County 

  Chamber of Commerce 

 
May 8 Boy Scout Program Berry’s 

  Board Meeting to follow 

 

May 23       Race Track Meeting with the 

(WED)      Milan Lions and North Fairfield 

  Lions Club please bring a  

  prospective new member. 

 

May 28 Memorial Day 

     

       April Short Meeting and Board Meeting 
 

     New Member Brett Jones was initiated into the 
club and he attended dinner with his young son.  Our 
program was the Humane Society the Director Darla 
Gow spoke to the club about recent successes at 
placing some difficult animals.  She reported they 
are a no kill shelter so they try to place every animal 
they house.  They have a pot bellied Pig ready for 
adoption if you want a more unique pet.  They 
employ 11 people parttime and rely on volunteers 
for much of their labor needs.  She noted both TSC 
and Walmart donate food to feed their residents. 
      The club was read the slate of officers listed 
below and voted to accept this list.  The publication 
in the newsletter is our second reading of the officers 
and we will have a third reading at our next club 
meeting.  The Sight and Hearing committee reported 
we have 3-4 machines available for loan.   
     Board Meeting: The board voted to approve 
another antivegF shot for a patient who is facing a 
sight threatening condition that is being treated by 
North Central Eye Assoc.  The Board did not take 
action on a request from Easter Seals to support their 
summer camp.  It was reported that three prospective 
new members have been given forms to complete so 
our recent success at recruiting new members seems 
to be continuing. 

 
 

 

2018-2019 Slate of Officers: 
President-                Ken Leber  1st V.P.-        Jim Maul  2nd. V.P.-      Cindy Penza 
Secretary-               Dick Boose    Treasurer-     Carole Babcanec   Membership-       Jon Ewell 
Co- Membership- Bob Berry  Co. Membership- Bob Slauterbeck  Program-          Keith Kovarik 
Lion Tamer-             Diana Slauterbeck   Tail Twister-     Jim Maul  Historian-                  Open 
Beer Booth-             Jay Ewell  Parade-        John Flickinger       Newsletter Editor- Jim Maul 
1 Year Director-       Carol Hartzell  2 Year Director-        Art Pember 
                                       Bob Slauterbeck           Tracy Adcock 
                                       Doug Gates                        Wayne Babcanec 
                                       Bob Berry             Jeff Little                                    
Past President-         John Flickinger 

“In the Spring, I have counted 136 different kinds of 

weather inside of 24 hours.”                      Mark Twain 

 



  NORWALK  LIONS CLUB 

Look Ahead 
 

 

June 12 Scholarship Night at Berry’s 

  Board Meeting to follow 

 

June 26 TIPS Training at Berry’s 

  Be Sure to Update your  

  Training 

 

July 10 Officer Installation and   

  Annual Picnic 
 

 

 

District Conv. Presentation 

 
The Nicaragua Committee presented a 
PowerPoint program to the District 
Convention in Sandusky.  Lion Carol 
Hartzel was in attendance.  The club 
received a commitment from the 
District Gov. to cover $125 for high 
powered readers.  In attendance was a 
Sandusky Lion’s Club member who has 
a son who lives in Esteli Nicaragua.  
He wants to help with our program 
when he returns to Nicaragua this 
summer. 

Esetli Lions Club doing Blood Sugar Checks on Their Recent Outreach Clinic 


